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Andy Peters

From: PINNEY Mike * DEQ <Mike.PINNEY@deq.oregon.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2022 4:19 PM
To: Andy Peters
Subject: RE: Plant Construction Timeline Letter

I did get this. Tiffany is out until the 11th of September.  
Mike 
 

From: Andy Peters <apeters@cityofmolalla.com>  
Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 9:11 AM 
To: PINNEY Mike * DEQ <Mike.PINNEY@deq.oregon.gov> 
Subject: FW: Plant Construction Timeline Letter 
 
Mike, could you confirm receipt of this message sent August 2nd? Just want to make sure it wasn’t lost in the shuffle. 
 
Thanks, hope you are doing well! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Andy Peters, Public Works Div Manager 
315 Kennel Ave. | PO Box 248 |Molalla, OR  97038 
Phone – 503.759.0220  
Email – apeters@cityofmolalla.com 
Website – http://www.cityofmolalla.com 
 
 

From: Andy Peters  
Sent: Tuesday, August 2, 2022 4:13 PM 
To: 'PINNEY Mike * DEQ' <Mike.PINNEY@deq.oregon.gov> 
Cc: Dan Huff <dhuff@cityofmolalla.com>; Mac Corthell <mcorthell@cityofmolalla.com>; 'R Quigley' <rquigley@dyerpart.com>; Aaron Speakman 
<aspeakman@dyerpart.com>; T Molatore <tmolatore@dyerpart.com> 
Subject: Plant Construction Timeline Letter 
 
Mr. Pinney, attached is a letter describing the latest Construction Schedule Molalla expects to see for the new Wastewater Plant. There are a few questions for 
DEQ. 
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Thanks, have a good week! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Andy Peters, Public Works Div Manager 
315 Kennel Ave. | PO Box 248 |Molalla, OR  97038 
Phone – 503.759.0220  
Email – apeters@cityofmolalla.com 
Website – http://www.cityofmolalla.com 
 


